
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

4th December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Year 1 Class Teacher 

I am writing to inform you of some upcoming changes in the teaching staff for Year One. 

Firstly, we are sad to announce that Mrs Buckingham and Miss Willmott, who have been sharing the teaching 

responsibilities for Giraffes Class, will be moving on at the end of December. Mrs Buckingham has secured a new 

position at a school outside of Milton Keynes, and Miss Willmott is relocating this month and has found a post closer 

to her new home. We are grateful for their dedication and the positive impact they have had on our children. 

We are pleased to inform you that Mrs Nocito has been appointed as the new class teacher for Giraffes Class. Mrs 

Nocito will be teaching the class full-time from Monday to Friday. She has already met with some of our school staff 

and will have several opportunities to meet your children throughout the remainder of this term. We believe Mrs 

Nocito will be a wonderful addition to our team and are confident she will continue to provide a supportive and 

enriching learning environment for your children. 

To ensure a smooth transition, we plan to organise an opportunity for parents to meet Mrs Nocito before the end of 

the term. We will provide more details about this meeting soon. Mrs Nocito has also been liaising with school leaders 

to ensure that she is fully up to date with key information for the class. 

Thank you for your understanding and support during this transition. If you have any questions or concerns, please 

do not hesitate to contact us. 

Best regards, 

 

Jamie Ainscow 

Headteacher 

 


